
 

 

 

Christmas Jumper Day and Carols around the Tree 

Tuesday 17th December 

We have a very exciting day planned for 17th December.  We have both a Christmas 

Jumper Day and Carols Around the Tree event! 

Christmas Jumper Day 

On Tuesday 17th December we’re inviting all pupils and staff to take part in Save the 

Children’s Christmas Jumper Day.  

Everyone will be asked to wear their silliest, sparkliest or cosiest Christmas woolly 
jumper or Christmas costume and make a donation of a £1.00 to help save children’s 
lives around the world.  If your child doesn’t have a festive sweater already, just dig 
out a plain jumper and decorate it with tinsel, baubles or homemade snowflakes. 
 
Carols Around the Tree 

We will also be holding our annual Christmas Carols around the tree event at 

2.00pm.  We look forward to seeing as many of you there where the children will 

lead us in a traditional Christmas song or carol 

Tickets will be on sale at the school office priced at £3.00 each to support fundraising 

for our school.  Due to fire regulations we can only allow 2 tickets per family. 

However, any tickets not sold by Thursday 12th December will go on general sale.   

There will also be the chance to purchase our Hot Chocolate Reindeers and Candy 

Cane Reindeers that our Faith in Action Team have made; all proceeds to go to the 

Missio Charity and St Vincent de Paul Charity 

This promises to be a really lovely occasion full of good cheer, tremendous singing 

and BRW Christmas Spirit.     

Best Wishes, 

Mrs Hautenne  

Deputy Head Teacher     

 


